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All public school districts in Greene County have chosen to align with the GCESC BAC.  All  districts  have a 
Superintendent or a Designee (or both) as members on the BAC.   
GCESC Board Members are also members of the BAC as are some district board members.  Business and 
community members included but not limited to the following—Attorney, Realtor, Chamber of Commerce 
Rep, Director of Economic Development from County Commissioner office, Public Health Commissioner, 
Business Owners, District Board Member, College Administrators—Wright State and Sinclair, Foundation 
Director, WPAFB Liaison, United Way Representative, Dayton Regional Manufacturing Association (DRMA) 
Representative, GCESC Transition Coordinator. GCESC Director of Alternative Prorgram, Toward 
Independence, Administrator, Representative from Greene County Division of OhioMeansJobs. 
 

The BAC has met or is meeting on the following dates for the 2020-21school year: 
 
 

October 7, 2020 
December 10, 2020 
February 12, 2021 

June 17, 2021 
 
 

The BAC will determine meeting dates for the following school year at June BAC Meeting. 
The meetings will be scheduled for the months of 

 October, December, February, and May/June 
 

 
The BAC has met three times during the 2020-21 school year and will meet for its final school year meeting in 
June 2021.  The BAC has covered many topic over the course of the year regarding opportunities for students 
to gain access to career information through an array of resources including DRMA, OhioMeansJobs, Sinclair 
Workforce Development, Naviance or YouScience at the HS level and other avenues.  The Project LIFE 
program—in its first year in Greene County—is also available now for Super Seniors (Students with Disabilities 
who remain in school after their “graduation from HS”.   The Council has met this year in-person (Oct./Dec. 
2020) and virtually (Feb. 2021).   
 
BAC Meeting summaries are contained in BAC Binder in GCESC Superintendent’s Office at GCESC & on GCESC website- 
www.greeneESC.org 
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